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Dear Residents,

Security is more than just a service - it is the foundation of life at Pearl Valley and Val de
Vie Estate, ensuring the peace of mind that makes our community one of the most sought-
after in the world. Our internationally recognised security standards set the benchmark for
safe, luxury living, and we remain steadfast in our commitment to continuous
improvement.

You are invited to an informal townhall meeting with our neighbours from Val de Vie
Estate. The meeting will focus on security,  and we will discuss exciting developments and
key initiatives for the year ahead.
• Riaan Crafford, Chairperson of the Security Committee, will outline the Security
Committee’s strategic focus for 2025.
• Waal de Waal, COO of Bidvest Protea Coin, our new security service provider, will
present an overview of their expertise, innovations, and what residents can expect from
their enhanced approach to estate safety.
• The session will conclude with an exclusive live demonstration showcasing the advanced
capabilities of the Bidvest Protea Coin team in action.

Event Details:
Date: Thursday, 6 March 2025
Time: 17:00 for 17:30 until 19:00
Venue: The Ballroom, Polo Pavilion, Val de Vie Estate
RSVP: Please confirm your attendance by emailing Relene Celliers at info@pvhoa.co.za by
the close of business on Friday, 28 February 2025.

This townhall meeting is your chance to gain first-hand insight into our enhanced security
approach. Discover how our new security provider redefines safety with cutting-edge

mailto:info@pvhoa.co.za


technology, advanced rapid-response strategies, and a proactive approach to estate
protection.

We look forward to welcoming you.

Kind regards
Pearl Valley HOA Board of Trustees 
12 February 2025

Pearl Valley Golf & Country Estate, R301, Wemmershoek Road, Paarl, Cape Town, South Africa 7646,
South Africa, 0218678000

Unsubscribe Manage preferences

https://www.pvhoa.co.za/hs/email-subscriptions/preferences/en/unsubscribe?data=W2nVjwf3Y2wXsW2KHjw13GV-hkW3647Sr2Wk2_5W2Pn8DF3QFKX4W1_t7Hw43GMr2W2PmGXg41ZQ0zW3B_0Xw30zwC-W3bgXmV3S_-ZXW3_DCFt21jBfKW2HZyWl3_L3rYW2Ry4kc36m3T7W345ClB306WqzW3ZvMTV1LnMDVW1NfYS341rwKFW3LS5Gt49CbzxW3Kb08F1VbStBW34pRPm2sZ86gW1BFwtG3Cdf5lW1LvCpn1Sb--cW2s-R4v2KTkVXW3SLXzL2TwCvRW4crjJ02CGKRMW45nvXw3ZY6PXW4hq37V2p7_3DW2nN7Jf3zbTjhW3gxG4P34pV2TW1BDCps38hBgvW2WMJS21_shtWW2MPRr-32lj_dW3JZ8lG36yyPhW2D1Gw13_N6qQW3d1v5b1SkGrtW1Nt5mX3LHP0wW47CTt71BpdRSf41ZLdD04&utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-9iXZ1IpKee5iaMLAQJhClJyG2wYJGRH4Ez3mbFeVX8AenojZWrH3KpHZmtFX_oPCn3arLH
https://www.pvhoa.co.za/hs/email-subscriptions/preferences/en/manage?data=W2nVjwf3Y2wWRW3gccgG1X12-jW30khZv1Bm5FRW3Y1GRC4fyJTBW2TpQNJ4rnMf4W1_sJZf3F7vL3W1Lkv8V41LdzzW3SYG5z2-dr_dW1Xf7Tr43NzVBW4pjtj61_t94dW49KwgY2xPjXNW1V7Tnw43p8cpW1Bgxr5256K4FW2FJ9Yj1XmmGSW3zg88L1VgBYhW3gbp683z2WM9W4chNSx34jPb4W2386sP3bh1r6W3QMXS61BqtyNW3gmxYL4tykJnW2RkQtf34qFT6W1Ln02Z1X08HxW3P7Brd2CsXmwW2WDJW330LlvQW1V3mRs4mm9tfW2-F-NS1-_kbcW2Wffts41SYs2W30j0Yq43CVb3W3B_T6M2w0JSfW2HrFPS49PdpPW2MpxQd3jb7j5W1QfJcK2TsHpxW3VHR8N3M4lzrW43wQGn2nX162f3NLr4k04&utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-9iXZ1IpKee5iaMLAQJhClJyG2wYJGRH4Ez3mbFeVX8AenojZWrH3KpHZmtFX_oPCn3arLH

	hubspotpreview-eu1.com
	Pearl Valley HOA - Security Townhall Meeting | Invitation


